
HUB Langley Meeting Minutes - Oct 15, 2018 
 
Date:  Monday, Oct 15, 2018 
 
Location: Murray Creek Room, Township of Langley Civic Facility 

20338 – 65 Avenue, Langley, BC V2Y 3J1 
 

Chair:  Tony Bisig 
 
Minutes: Mitchell Nurse 
 
Attendees: Tony Bisig, Mitchell Nurse, Stan Yntema, Sarah Kikkert. 
 

1. Meeting called to order at 19:00. 
 

2. Welcome and introductions. 
 

3. Minutes of September 2018 adopted. 
 
4. BC Rivers Day took place on September 23rd. Tony and Dan attended. Tony 
explained how the tents and tables were already set up for all participants. Bike Valet 
was operating, however, was not used heavily. The morning started slow and picked up 
in the afternoon. Dan drove into Vancouver and picked up the Translink bus bike rack for 
people to use. A few councillors stopped by their booth to talk. Tony believes it’s 
worthwhile to continue participating. 
 
5. UnGapTheMap - HUB downtown requested an update to the UnGapTheMap excel 
file. Tony showed the committee members the improvements that have taken place in 
both the City and Township of Langley and the file will be updated to reflect those 
improvements. 
 
6. Tammy from Township engineering asked Tony to speak to Translink regarding an 
issue on 200 Street. Tony will follow up with Translink to determine what this is. 
 
7. Stan brought forward the idea of writing an article (or contact a reporter to do a piece) 
to have published in the local newspaper. The committee members will brainstorm on 
the format of the article and email back and forth to come up with an outline. With the 
municipal election complete this would, hopefully, bring cycling to the table amongst the 
council. The committee would then follow up with a delegation to council to further 
reinforce the importance of building a safe connected network of bike infrastructure. 
 
8. There was a general discussion on the upcoming election with members speaking 
about individual candidates and where they stand on certain issues. 
 



9. Bike To Work Week - The committee agreed that we should have a celebration station 
for the upcoming BTWW from Oct 29 - Nov 4. It was decided that it would take place at 
Carvolth Exchange pending Translink’s approval (Tony to follow up). 
 
11. Meeting adjourned at 20:30 
 
12. Next meeting to take place on Monday, November 19, 2018. 

 


